
THE SALVATION ARMY TOY DISTRIBUTION PROGRAM 2019 

Applications will be taken at The Mountain Center Building on the following dates: 

 Tuesday, October 1st to Friday October 4th ,2019 

Hours:  1:00 PM to 4:00 PM. 

This is for toys only; food still must be obtained through your food pantry. 

NOTE:  YOU CANNOT SIGN UP FOR TOY ASSISTANCE TROUGH OR ON THE “TOYS FOR TOTS” WEBSITE. IF YOUR 

CHILD/CHILDREN RECEIVE FREE OR REDUCED LUNCH YOU MUST STILL APPLY WE DO NOT HAVE AN 

AUTOMATIC ACCEPTANCE TO OUR TOY PROGRAM. 

This is only for children that you have full time custody of and does not include children that you have on 

weekends/ holidays or foster children. 

When you come to complete your application, you must have the following information readily available.  

1.) Clothing sizes (ie: girls 12 slim, boys 10 husky, men’s 29X32, juniors’ size 3, women size 22.) 

2.) Shoe & boot size (8 infant, men’s 9 wide, women 7.5 etc.) 

3.) Three wishes for each child not to exceed $50.00 retail price (not the sale price;) Gift cannot be one item 

for $150.00. Do not ask for bicycles, electronics or gift cards as they are not included in this program & 

will not be put on your application. 

A.) We do not guarantee that you will receive what is requested. Your requests will give an idea of 

where your child’s interest is. 

B.) We have no control as to whom is chosen for this program. This is a community program and the 

community decides whom is chosen; without knowing participants or their individual situations. 

4.) Birth certificates for all children 17 and under and/or custody papers if that applies to you. 

5.) Verification of entire household income must be current and have the year 2019 on the document. If 

you receive SNAP benefits and or cash assistance the documents must have the dollar amount received 

and be current. Document cannot state open or closed. 

A.) DO NOT BRING IN YOUR INCOME TAXES FOR 2018 AS THIS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 

6.) Verification of address by lease or property taxes, must be current and have the year 2019 on the 

document. We are not able to accept rent receipts, bills, or handwritten notes. 

7.) If two or more families live at same address, it is one household.  You Cannot sign up separately, and  

must all go on one application. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (570) 421-3050 extension 120, or email to: 

candi.miller@use.salvationarmy.org.  

 

By working together, we can make this a pleasant and productive holiday season for all. 

I thank you in advance, for your cooperation in this matter 

 

Candi Miller 

Assistant Food Pantry Director 

mailto:candi.miller@use.salvationarmy.org

